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Invitation letter to the Swiss Charity Concert 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Solares: 

We are honored to inform you that the Camerata Jovem do Rio de Janeiro has been awarded the 

Swiss Charity Award 2019 for the extraordinary work in young talent development. The Swiss Charity 

Award is an International Classical Music Award, a neutral platform to support young musical talents in 

their development process. The awarded young artist or artists are invited to perform at the Swiss 

Charity Concert. Therefore, we would like to invite the members of the youth orchestra and you to join 

our Swiss Charity Gala Evening on August 24th to perform in Zurich’s Tonhalle in front of 300-400 

guests. 

A.T. Kearney is a leading global management consulting firm working in more than 40 countries. We 

have been sponsoring the Swiss Charity Concert since its foundation in 2011 and are glad to also be 

the main sponsor in 2019. The complete proceeds of the concert as well as all collected donations 

benefit Save the Children, the largest independent children's rights organization in the world, which 

conducts initiatives globally to protect children’s right.   

Save the Children is a global institution and recognized in the world for their work on rights of children 

since 1919. Active in more than 120 countries, Save the Children is politically, ideologically, 

economically and religiously independent and has consultative status with the United Nations 

Economic and Social Council. The 2019 cause supported from the proceeds and donations of the 

concert is “Education in Conflict”. Children in conflict are not able to attend school. The Swiss Charity 

Concert contributes to children in conflict to be able to go to school and improve their living conditions. 

We would be happy to welcome you and the Camerata Jovem do Rio de Janeiro in Zurich for the 

Swiss Charity Concert. The event will be a Gala dinner with performances of various artists that are 

organized with partners from Save the Children. The following costs during the Stay in Switzerland will 

be covered: travel costs within Switzerland, housing as well as food. 

We greatly look forward to the youth orchestra’s participation in our Swiss Charity Concert. 

 

Sincerely, 

Graf Victor Dijon v. Monteton 

Principal 

 

      


